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Mr. L. Robert Greger, Chief
Reactor Programs Branch
U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION I

799 Roosevelt Road |
G.len Ellyn, Illinois 60137 '

Dear Mr. Greger:

DOCKETS 50-266 AND 50-3Q1
BAQlO, LOGICAL ENVIRONMENThJ @ lRTORING EROGRAM RESULTS 1991
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNITS _J_ALID_2

In response to Mr. R. B. Holtzman's routine announced inspection
of the Point Beach Nuclear Plant's Radiological Environmental
Monitoring Program (REMP) on May 16-17, 1990, Wisconsin Electric
of fered to provide the NRC with a copy of year-end PEMP analytical
results as well as the results of the vendors QA/QC Program of
interlaboratory and intralaboratory comparisons in order to aid the
NPC in its evaluation of the PBNP REMP (Report No. 50-266/90011
[DRSS); No. 50-301/90011[DRSS), page 3).

Pursuant to this understanding, enclosed is one (1) copy of the
January to December 1991 report from Teledyne Isotopes Midwest
Laboratory (TIML) and one (1) copy of the TIML QA/QC results,
Appendix A, from the January 1992 report.

We will be-glad to answer any questions you have concerning these
results.

Sincerely,
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James J. Zach
; Vice President

| Nuclear Power

Copies to NRC Resident Inspector1
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